
Current 8th grade CCR (College & Career Readiness) online appointments can be made 

beginning Monday, September 18th. Parents will schedule an appointment to meet with their 

student and school counselor. CCR’s will begin Tuesday, October 10th and continue through 

December 2017.  The scheduler will close November 3rd. If you have not scheduled an 

appointment by November 3rd, an appointment will be scheduled for you and your student. 

Please click the “online scheduler” icon to make your appointment. 

 


